
Independent support when you don’t feel Independent support when you don’t feel 
able to speak up or you don’t feel listened toable to speak up or you don’t feel listened to

You have the right to free, independent and confidential 
support.
The Advocacy People can help if you or someone you 
know is struggling to be heard when decisions are being 
made about health or social care.
For more information visit our website
www.theadvocacypeople.org.uk
or contact us on the details below.

Call us on 0330 440 9000 or email us on info@theadvocacypeople.org.uk


